
MOW WEEKLY UPDATE! 
9/13/2010 

 
 
Hello MOW folks, it is time for your Weekly MOW Update!  We have a lot going on this 
week so let us get started. 
 
WEEK IN REVIEW: 
 
Tuesday:   We worked in the shop preparing the fire truck for a trip up to Folsom Rail 
Fair.  Cliff, Pat, and Gene worked on getting the radiator into proper position while the 
rest of the crew worked in the Old Sacramento yard.  We had a run through switch in the 
yard on Monday so the Tuesday crew whipped into action.  The damage was limited 
requiring only a straightening of the stand itself and some repair to a switch rod.   
 
Thursday:  Was Cancelled. 
 
Saturday:  Chris ran the crew on Saturday.  They spent most of the day working in the 
shop on projects and cleaning up work space for a safe work environment.  Good Job 
guys. 
 
WEEK AHEAD: 
 
Tuesday:  Sandy will be running the crew on Saturday we will meet in the shops at 3:00 
p.m. or 5:00 p.m. depending on how frisky you are feeling. 
 
Thursday:  We will meet at the shops at 5:00 p.m. we have some preparation for our 
weekend event with the fire truck. 
 
Friday, Saturday, Sunday:  We are taking the fire truck to Folsom for the Rail Fair on 
the historic Placerville branch line.  Some of you have responded that you are planning 
on attending.  If you would like to participate please let the crew know of your interest.  
More details on our weekend schedule will be forthcoming soon.   
 
See you out on the line, 
 
John, Sandy, and Chris 


